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MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D € 20668

NOV 14 1830
[dward Baker 111, Deputy Director, Office of Enforcement

Richard E, Cunningham, Director, Divis‘on of Industrial § Medical
Nuclear Safety, Nuclear Material Saf.i and Safeguards

Thomas M. Novak, Dircector, Division of Safety Prugrame, Office
for Aralysis and Evaluation of Operatioral Data

Frank Congel, Director, Division of Radiation Protection ant
Emergency Preparedness, 0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulat:on

Cariton C. Kammerer, Director, State Programs, Office of
Governmental and Public Affairs

Stuart A, Treby, Ascistant Genera) Counsel for Rulemaking and
Fuel Cycle, O0ffice of the General Counsel

Sher Bahadur, Chief, Regulacory Development Eranch, Division of
Rogatory Applications, Office of Regulatory Research

CANCELLATION 9F MEETING ON THE PROPOSED RULE, NOTIFICATION OF
INCIDENTS

Our memorandum of October 24, 1990, on the praposed rule,
Notification of Incidents, stated that a meeting would be held at 9:00 A.M in
room 10 B 13, One White Flint North on November 15, 1990. The purpose of the
meeting was to discuss the staff's comments on the proposed responses and
suggestions for finalizing the rule. Since we have not yet received all the
office responses, we are cancelling the meetigq.
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Sher Ba adur, Chigt”
Regulaticn Development Dranch
Division of Regulatory Applications
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward Baker 111, Deputy Director, Office of Enforcement

Richard E. Cunningham, Director, Division of Industrial & Medical
Nuclear Safety, Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguarcs

Thomas M. Novak, Director, Division of Safety Programe, Office
for Analysis and Evaluation of Operational Data

Frank Congel, Director, Division of Radiaiion Protection and
Emergency Preparedness, Office of Nuclesr Reactor Reculation

Carlton C. Kammerer, Director, State Programs, Office of
Governmental and Public Affairs

Stuart A, Treby, Assistant G.neral Counsel for Rulemaking and
Fuel Cycle, 0ffice of the General Counsel

FROM: Sher Bahadur, Chief, Regulatory Development Branch, Division of
Regulatory Applications, Office of Regulatory Research

SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF MEETING ON THE PROPOSED RULE, NOTIFICATION OF
INCIDENTS

Our memorandum of October 24, 1990, on the proposed rule,
Notification of Incidents, stated thet & meeting would be held at 9:00 AM in
room 10 B 12, One White Flint North on November 15, 1990. The purpose of the
meeting was to discuss the staff's comments on the proposed responses and
suggcstions for finalizing the rule. Since we have not yet received all the
office responses, we are cancelling the meetin%.
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Sher Bahadur, Chie
Regulation Development Branch
Division of Regulatory Applications



